
 
 

  

Ref: A10-SEC-BD-808/202/2023                                                                         Date: 06.06.2023 
 
To, 
Listing Compliance Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001. 

Trading Symbol – 523598 

 

Sub: Increase in volume- Clarification reg. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This has reference to your email dated 06.06.2023 received by us on the captioned subject. In 

this connection, we may inform that the Company has been following a consistent Corporate 

Governance Policy to intimate to the Stock Exchanges of all the events, information etc. that 

have a bearing on the operations/ performances of the Company which include all price 

sensitive information, etc.  

 

We may inform that the Company has disclosed all the required events/ informations/ 

announcements in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and there is no such pending announcement, which in our 

opinion may have a bearing on the price/ volume behaviour in the scrip. 

 

We assure you that the Company will continue to disseminate any price sensitive information 

that may have bearing on the price/ volume of the shares to the Exchanges as and when it is 

required to be intimated, and the same will also be made available on the Company's website. 

 

Submitted for your information and kindly take the above clarification on your records. 

 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully 

For Shipping Corporation of India Limited 

  

Smt. Swapnita Vikas Yadav 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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